
 

Feedback: Richards Bay Regional Office 
 

The PSA has received complaints from members employed at the Department of Social 

Development’s Regional Office in Richards Bay with regard to the non-supply of water since 14 

January 2020 to date. This situation is a violation of the Occupational Health and Safety Act 85 of 

1993, as amended. 

 

The matter was reported to the Head of Department and an urgent meeting has been scheduled for 

21January 2020 to discuss the matter. The PSA further requested the Department of Labour to send 

a Labour Inspector to evaluate the situation and to act against non-compliance with OHS laws and 

regulations. Members will be informed of progress. 
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